
The Giving Tree
Friday, November 17th —

Wednesday, December 6th

To the CWRU Community,

Help to create holiday joy in the lives of more than 100 children who live in the Greater 

Cleveland area and uses the services of the Northeast Ohio Neighborhood Health Services, Inc. 

(NEON) by way of the “Giving Tree” in the Thwing Center Atrium.

The “Giving Tree” will be displayed in the Thwing Center Atrium Friday,November 
17th through Wednesday, December 6th.

 Each ornament on the “Giving Tree” will have the child’s wish written on it (MAX Value is
$25)

  We are happy to take a speed type, cash or checks (checks should be payable to CWRU) and

do the shopping for you!

  ALL Gifts should be wrapped with the taped wish "ornament" attached.

 Gifts MUST be returned No later than Monday, December 11th.

If you would like more information regarding the 2017 Giving Tree, please contact 
Terri Geiger 368-2660 or Thwing@case.edu




